
         

  

Happy New Year everyone, welcome back 

and we hope you had a wonderful winter 

break! 

This term we will be exploring the theme of ‘A Long Time Ago’, learning all about 

dinosaurs, looking at the different fossils these prehistoric animals left behind 

and exploring the lives of some famous palaeontologists in World Learning. To 

support this topic, we will be looking at the story of ‘Harry and the Bucketful of 

Dinosaurs’ in Literacy, as well as exploring more non-fiction such as ‘Meet The 

Dinosaurs’. We will begin exploring our topic of ‘Plants’ in Science and in our 

PSHE learning, we will be focusing on ‘Living in the Wider World’ and looking at 

different ways we can keep safe in school, at home and in other places. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


